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Subject: comprehensive plan

From: Martha Ratliff  
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 2:34 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: comprehensive plan 

On what basis do you project a massive growth in Ann Arbor’s population and a need for so much new 
housing?  This radical plan does not make sense to me. 

Martha RatliƯ 
802 S Seventh St. 
Ann Arbor MI 48103 


